FRIEND'S OF ST THOMAS' CE SCHOOL

Friend's of St Thomas' CE School St Thomas CE School Finch Road Douglas

18th January 2013

Dear Siv

Thank you for your very generous donation of a prize for our Christmas raffle, it was very much appreciated.

The tickets were sold to pupils' families and friends both directly through school and at our Christmas Play, and we were delighted to raise £1057.

This money will be used to provide equipment for use in school and cover transport costs incurred on educational school trips which will benefit all its pupils.

Yours faithfulle

Mrs. S Derbyshire

FOST Annual Raffle Co-ordinator

Tel: 07624 472180

E-mail: samderbyshire@hotmail.com